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Question 

 

“Further to the response to Written Question 26/2024, will the Minister advise what progress, if any, has 

been made in relation to the future of the Haut du Mont site, following discussions between the new 

Government and the displaced residents and bereaved families?” 
 

 

Answer 

 

Discussions and examination of potential options have taken place between the Government and Andium 

Homes about the Haut du Mont site, but no decisions will be taken until we speak to the bereaved families 

and displaced residents to ensure their views are central to shaping any future plans. 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2024/wq.26-2024.pdf

